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Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200176. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6030 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert Murphy (murphydalzell@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 12:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

Winter will be difficult for many families. Low-income people shouldn't be asked to pay for solar installations for big 
coporations. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Murphy 
1095 Pinellas Pt Dr S Apt 344 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33705 
murphydalzell@aol.com 
(727) 864-7344 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bert Ritter (bertritter@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 1:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

We are a small business in the same location for 35 years and can't afford this type program. 
Bert 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Bert Ritter 
11413 SE US Hwy 301 
Belleview, FL 34420 
bertritter@aol .com 
(352) 804-4443 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Erika Kurtz (eekjeep@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 1:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Erika Kurtz 
7724 Pineapple Dr 
Orlando, FL 32835 
eekjeep@yahoo.com 
(407) 574-8176 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hema Samuel (hemasamuel@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 2:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Hema Samuel 
981 vista Palma way 
Orlando, FL 32825 
hemasamuel@hotmail.com 
(321) 297-6928 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CARYNN SILVA (carynn9@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 2:31 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

My electric bills are already over $400 monthly for a 1,600 sq. ft. home in Clermont, Florida. My husband is disabled. Any 
extra added costs are not affordable. I say "NO" to any increase of Duke Energy to people like me. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

CARYNN SILVA 
15520 ROYAL OAK CT 
CLERMONT, FL 34711 
carynn9@aol.com 
(352) 988-5523 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Emmaleigh Lenfest (emmaleighlenfest@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

You need to look out for the working class people and not just the CEOs. I support using solar energy but I should not be 
paying for Walmart?s solar panels. Walmart has billions of dollars and can pay for their own solar panels. Duke already 
charges a lot of money for electricity and the working class can?t afford another bill increase. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Emmaleigh Lenfest 
2840 Cady Way 
Winter Park, FL 32792 
emmaleighlenfest@gmail.com 
(407) 618-3727 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sandra Evans (tannim44@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3: 11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

In the middle of a pandemic, with tens of thousands of Floridians unemployed, Duke Energy is seeking to force regular 
Floridians to finance another big corporate giveaway. That's ridiculous! It's time Florida looks out for Floridians; 
especially in such dark times instead of giving more money to large corporations that are making record profits. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Evans 
218 East New York Avenue 
Deland, FL 32763 
tannim44@outlook.com 
(386) 310-3990 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Diane Switalski (dtswitalski@aol .com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request' to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Diane Switalski 
11712 Parkview Ln 
Seminole, FL 33772 
dtswitalski@aol.com 
(727) 596-4 780 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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